
LTN  subscriber  headed  to
weekend wine event
Lake Tahoe News subscriber Ty Robben is going to be at the
Rocks & Rhones wine event in El Dorado County this weekend.

He won tickets to the event through a contest that was open
only to Lake Tahoe News subscribers.

If  you  fill  out  this  paid  subscriber  form,  you  will  be
eligible for the next contest. Subscriptions help Lake Tahoe
News continue to provide the only daily news in the Lake Tahoe
Basin.

For those who didn’t win, tickets are still available to the
May 23-24 wine event. More info is available online.

“El Dorado County wineries are way more laid back and less
crowded than the wineries in Napa and the quality is just as
good,” Robben said.

— Lake Tahoe News staff
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